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Nadia Khan

From: DEBORAH CROSSLEY <djcrossley26@verizon.net>
Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 3:29 PM
To: Nadia Khan; David A. Olson
Subject: Fwd: Orr Block

Nadia/ David 
 
Fred Brustman asked me to forward his opinion re Washington Place to Council. 
Please do so,  
Thank you, 
 
Deborah  J.  Crossley 
     C O U N C I L O R  
Public Facilities Chair 
dcrossley@newtonma.gov 
617/ 775-1294   cell phone 
 
When responding, please be advised that the Secretary of the Commonwealth  
has determined that email may be considered a public record. 
 
 
 

 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: "Fred Brustman" <fbrustman@juno.com> 
Subject: Orr Block 
Date: November 6, 2016 at 7:08:03 PM EST 
To: djcrossley26@verizon.net 
 
Deb, 
 Just so you will  know...  I believe the proposed Orr Block development is a great idea.. Mixing 
residential apartments over commercial/retail spaces will work well and make the area more 
interesting to residents and visitors.  Local residents  will be saved some driving too because 
many errands will become walk able destinations within the neighborhood. 
 Newton could use more development featuring four to six stories of apartments over retail / 
commercial spaces. 
Regards, Fred 
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